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My Tervwy :
National Magigager }/k Ko et
TGA g

PO Box 100
Woden, ACT. 2606.

Dear My Stater,

AUSTRALIAN REVIEW OF POLICY FRAMEWORK FOR REGULATING PRODUCTS AT THE
COSMETIC/THERAPEUTIC INTERFACE SPECIFICALLY SUNSCREEN PRODUCTS.

I stwongly oppose the deregulation of secondary sunscreens with an SPF of no more
than 20.

Sun protection is vital and products with an SPF on the {abel are seen as providing
an important therapeutic benebit. Similardy the designation broadspectrum.

The mention of the SPF on the labeld is itsely a claim of ebpicacy of the product,
for prevention of sunburn and skin cancen.

The SPF is a measured component dependent on quality manupacturing methods,
stability of the formudation and use before a proven expiry date. There must
continue to be controls by the TGA over all these aspects.

The TGA should require all sunscreen products to be listed on the Australian
Register ofy Therapeutic Goods to ensure compliance with appropriate test method,
quality standards, stability tests, Good Manufacturing Practice and the Austratlian
Standard.

I believe that consumers, pharmacies and medical professionads, paticutady
dermatologists, need the confidence that this system provides. Anything less i a
compromise of public health.

I would be most concerned i any product that makes any claim or sun protection
or SPF could be s0ld as a cosmetic without this leveld of control by the TGA.

Youws sincerely,

prg

DR. W. REGAN.

This is a confidential medical report and is for the referring doctor’s eyes only,
not for disclosure to a third party.





